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On 24 July 2025, SMEC South Africa’s Gauteng South office hosted learners from Ferndale High School.
The day provided learners with meaningful exposure to the engineering profession through interactive
presentations by various technical teams, an informative tour of the Hector Norris Pump Station, and
insightful discussions about career opportunities within the built environment. The initiative forms part of
SMEC’s broader commitment to youth development and inspiring the next generation of engineers.


